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Dear Senate Committee Members; This bill should be named the Reduction of Lawful 

Rights Act. Disarming law abiding citizens will increase crime and social unrest. Law 

abiding citizens have a legal right to be armed for self defense.  Sharing information 

of law abiding citizens with the FBI is not only wrong, this is treating the citizenry as 

though guilty until proven innocent. This is shameful. This bill has no business in a 

free and civilized society. I strongly oppose this bill and others like it.  


